
Advance Notice 
June 22, 2023 
 
 
 
Reflection on Graduations 2023 - Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: For discussion only. 
 
 
On June 14, the Board and Superintendent Tow-Yick attended the Gibson-Ek and 
ACT Program graduations. On June 15, they attended Liberty, Issaquah and Skyline 
High School graduations. They will now share their thoughts about these events. 
 
             


